1. Mommy is the Best

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage given and answer the questions given below.

A. Select the correct options to complete the sentences.

Mini wanted to sleep and did not want to go to school. Mummy would come and call her in a while, she knew. She decided that she would keep her eyes tightly shut and act as if she were asleep! In a few minutes, Mummy came and said, "Mini, time to get up and get dressed!" Mini kept her eyes closed and did not reply. Mummy shook her, but she just turned over and slept. Mummy decided to teach Mini a lesson. So, she went away. Mini missed the bus and stayed at home. In the evening her classmate, Karan, came home and told her what fun they had that day. Miss Bala had told them a story and they had played a game in class because it had rained. He told her the classwork and homework. Mini felt very sad. She should have gone to school. The next morning, Mini got up early and was ready in time for school. Mummy smiled. Mini had learned her lesson!

	1.	Mini wanted to			
		(a) go to school	(b) sleep		
	2.	She kept her eyes			
		(a) tightly shut	(b) wide open		
	3.	Mini missed			
		(a) her breakfast	(b) the bus		
	4.	Karan told her it had been	$_{-}$ at school. (a) fun (b) horrid		
В.	Wri	te True [T] or False [F].			
	1.	Mummy said that breakfast was ready.]	
	2.	Mini acted as if she were asleep.]	
	3.	Miss Bala told them a story and played a	game.]	
	4.	Mini had not learned her lesson.]	
C.	Ans	swer the following questions.			
	1.	What was the lesson Mini learned?			
	2.	What did Karan tell Mini?			

GRAMMAR

Α.	Col	umn A has questi			n B has				_			
		Column A Questi	ons [Q]		Со	lumn B Sta	itements	s [S]			
	1.	What do you war	it?			_						
	2.					Th	e cat is on	the tree	<u>)</u> .			
	3.	Why is Mohit cry	ing?									
	4.					Th	is is Bela's	pencil.				
В.	Cha	nge the following	stater	nents to	questio	ns.						
	1.	This is your book,	Veena	١.								
	2.	Jenny has got a n	ew dre	288.								
	3.	Samir did go to tl	ne park	ζ.								
	4.	This puppy has be	een bai	rking for	a long t	ime.						
C.		ect the correct no uns [C] or Proper		[P].			the senten			if they a	re Comr	mon
	1.	My father is going	g to								[]
	2.	Please give me so	me		to	drink.					[]
	3.	I want to play on	the								[]
	4.	Kevin has a		name	ed		 •				[]
	5.	The	has	just stop	ped at 1	the		_•			[]

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Find words that rhy	me wit	th the	follo	wing	word	ls.					
1. Fast _					2.	Cat		_			
3. Bell _					4.	Sink		_			
5. Dark _					6.	Nigh	it	-			
3. The following grid ha	s the ı	names	of fo	our fro	uits ar	nd fou	ır veg	etable	es. Fir	nd the	em.
	С	А	В	В	А	G	Е	W	D	F	
	М	Р	Е	А	R	R	٧	С	S	Е	
	S	Р	А	N	Е	А	Т	R	G	J	-
	Х	L	N	А	Q	Р	Е	D	ı	Р	
	N	Е	S	N	N	Е	Q	F	В	М	
	А	w	L	А	В	S	К	С	Z	Υ	-
	Т	D	J	S	М	w	Е	Т	Υ	А	-
	0	G	Р	0	Т	А	Т	0	F	U	
	L	Т	Н	D	0	N	ı	0	N	ı	
	Р	Е	А	S	Р	В	Α	F	w	Х]
capital letter and en	d it w	ith a	full s	top (.						ctly. I	Begin each sentence wit
1. new got mani ha	is a sn	oes p	air of								
2. papa car help th	e I goi	ng an	า was	h to							
3. shop to gone wh	o the	has									
4. picture a cat dra	w of a										

	5. is name what your									
D.	Write two sentences about how you help your mother.									

2. Mini Zoo in School

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

3. What did Mom use to help Marty?

Marty, the bear cub, was in trouble. He and his friend, Lily, the rabbit, had been out playing in the forest. Lily's mother had given them some berries and leaves to eat. Playing near the pond, Marty jumped in with a big splash. The water sprayed high onto a tree near the pond and hit a beehive. Suddenly, they heard a buzzing sound and bees swarmed around them. Lily ran fast and hid inside a thick bush! Marty was stuck. He could not get out of the pond because the bees were everywhere. Suddenly, his mom came there. She knew what to do. She took some big leaves and held them around Marty as she led him out of the water. Marty called out to Lily and they ran after Marty's mom to safety!

Α.	Complete the following sentences using words from the passage.		
	1. Marty was a		
	2. His friend was Lily, the		
	3. Lily hid inside a		
В.	Write True [T] or False [F].		
	1. Lily was a bear cub.	[
	2. The water spray hit a beehive.	[
	3. The bees sang a song.	[
	4. Marty and Lily ran with Marty's mom to safety.	[
c.	Answer the following questions.		
	1. Where were Marty and Lily playing?		
	2. Who came to help Marty?		

GRAMMAR

A. Look at the picture below and add describing words from the box to complete the sentences.

		high	tall	kind	little	brave	
1.	The kitter	ı was me	wing	loudly.			
2.	Mike saw it stuck in the _			tree.			
3.	He was a	and			boy.		
4.	He climbed to a	br	anch	to save	e the c	at.	

B. Column A gives describing words. Match them with the nouns [names] in Column B.

	Column A		Column
1.	Blue	(a)	man
2.	Small	(b)	book
3.	Old	(c)	sky
4.	Torn	(d)	puppy

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

Α.	A. Give one word for the following.										
	1. An animal that leaps from tree to tre	e using its arms, legs ar	d tail:								
	2. A bird that crows in the morning and	wakes us up:									
	3. An animal that roars and lives in a den:										
	4. An animal that keeps its young inside	e a pouch in its body:									
	5. An animal that has a hump and lives	in the desert:									
В.	B. Arrange the words in alphabetical order.										
	1. Car 2. Pet 3. Go	at 4. Sky	5. Angel								
C.	C. Write three sentences about your favour	rite animal or bird.									

3. The Loving Fairy

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following story and answer the questions that follow.

A. Select the correct options to complete the sentences.

Once upon a time there was a little boy named Mike who never smiled. His parents had tried everything to make him smile. But he always looked sad. One night, he woke up seeing a light in his room. He found a little fairy that had fallen through his window. She was crying. He went to her and gently asked her, "Who are you? What happened?" "My name is Shiny. I am a sunflower fairy. A naughty owl chased me and my wing tore!" sobbed the fairy. Mike picked her up and put some medicine on her wing. Shiny fell asleep in a cup. In the morning, she flew to Mike and waved her wand to wake him up. "I am fine now!" she said happily. Mike smiled. He was so happy to help Shiny. They became best friends. His parents do not know that Mike has a magical fairy friend who taught him to smile!

2. One night he woke up			
(a) hearing a noise.	(b) seeing a light.		
3. Shiny fell asleep in			
(a) a cupboard.	(b) a cup.		
4. Mike put on her wing.			
(a) medicine	(b) milk		
B. Write True (T) or False (F).			
1. Shiny was a sunflower fairy.		[
2. Mike and Shiny became enemies.		[
3. Shiny's wing was torn by an owl.		[
4. Mike's parents knew about Shiny.		[
C. How did Mike and Shiny help each other?			

GRAMMAR

A. Use correct pronouns from the box to complete the sentences given below.

they	lt	she	he	
	h	elong	s to	Kitty

- 1. I found a yellow umbrella. _______ belongs to Kitty.
- 2. Kavi has gone out but ______ will come back soon.
- 3. Mom was baking. Has _____ made a cake?
- 4. Please ask the students if ______ have done the homework.

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Complete the following sente	nces using words ending with 'y'	from the box.

		stony windy	sweaty	lucky							
	It was a day a bench. But he	and Henry's cap was		•		he found it on a					
В.	Add capital letters, full stops,	question marks a	nd excla	nation ma	arks where rec	juired below.					
	1. did you call me										
	2. no, i did not call you										
	3. how pretty mala looks										
C.	You have been sent a gift, a p to him/her.	ouppet lion, from	your frie	nd, Parth	iv/ Parul. Writ	e a 'thank you' note					
	Dear,										
	l am so you s before so muc			I have n	ever	one like this					
	Your,										

4. A Trip to Mumbai

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

Pawan, Keshav and Indu decided to go for a holiday in the mountains. They were going trekking, so they planned to reach Haridwar first by train. From there, they would take a bus to Devprayag, which is a holy place. It is the place where the two beautiful rivers, the Alaknanda and the Bhagirathi, meet to form the mighty Ganga. After that, they would walk to the Valley of Flowers and Hemkund Sahib, the lake where the highest Gurudwara is located on the banks of the Hemkund Lake. It was necessary to travel light, but they also had to carry woollen clothes and a blanket and a raincoat. It would be cold and showers were likely. They wore good walking shoes, a hat each and from Devprayag, they would buy strong walking sticks also. They carried water and some food. They were looking forward to the adventure!

Α.	Answer	the	following	questions.
----	---------------	-----	-----------	------------

- 1. Where would the three friends go first?
- 2. Why is Devprayag famous?
- 3. What is located at Hemkund Sahib?
- 4. Why did they need a raincoat?

В.	Name at least eight things that the friends took or wore on their trip.							

GRAMMAR

Α.	Fill in the blanks using the action words.								
	1. Rohin likes to $_$	mangoes. (eat/jump)							
	2. We	our teeth every day. (paint/brush)							
	3. Rohan	with his toys. (plays/dances)							
В.	B. Use 'has' and 'have' correctly in the following sentences.								
	1. Hanu	a top and a kite.							
	2. Do you	a hammer and a nail?							
	3. Why	Papa gone out?							
	4. I	to finish my homework.							

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

Α.	Fill the blanks using words that have	e 'oo'.
	1. Please give me a	to eat this ice cream
	2. This shirt is very big and	for me.

3. It is very _____ there, so take a sweater with you.

4. I like going to the club because it has a swimming _____

B. Arrange these words in alphabetical order.

1. Cord 2. Call 3. Cub 4. Crab 5. Cry

C. Complete the following sentences using words with an apostrophe from the box.

	Mr Sharma's	Haven't	Mona's	We're	
1	you done your ho				
2	going to a party to				
3	cat climbed up a t	tree.			
4. Please tell me the address of house.					

D. Find the names of things to carry or wear when you travel from the grid given below.

BAG COAT TORCH BLANKET HAT RAINCOAT											
	R	А	ı	N	С	0	А	Т	L	G	
	W	D	С	Z	Х	S	Р	0	Т	U	
	В	L	Т	Υ	٧	F	Н	R	D	В	
	0	Н	А	Т	В	Н	Α	С	G	А	
	S	J	Н	Е	N	ı	D	Н	S	G	
	E	G	Ι	Н	W	0	K	А	V	N	
	В	L	Α	N	K	E	Т	G	Χ	М	
	Α	С	0	K	R	J	N	٧	J	Е	
	М	Q	Р	N	Н	G	L	С	R	S	
	Т	R	С	0	Α	Т	F	R	В	Ε	